
HOUSE A OR HOUSE B? 

On Monday, April 26th House A students will return to school for in-person 
instruction. House A students will attend school in-person on Mondays 
and Tuesdays and will learn virtually on Wednesdays (asynchronous), 
Thursdays, and Fridays.

On Thursday, April 29 House B students will return to school for in-person 
instruction. House B students will attend school in-person on Thursdays 
and Fridays and will learn virtually on Mondays, Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays.

The hybrid model applies to students who are NOT a part of Virtual Scholars 
Academy (VSA).

Color coded letters will be mailed out again with house information. If you receive a 
purple letter, you are in House A. If you receive a yellow letter, you are in House B.

Students, if you do not know what House you are in, please ask a teacher.


